

Aug 25, 2025 | [PQGSA Board Meeting 2025 Series](#)

Attendees

<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Alex G.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Blake O.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Dan V.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Rick N.
<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Anne B.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Catherine K.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Donella R.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Shawna R.
<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Aush C.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Chad T.	<input type="checkbox"/> Eugene L.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Steve M.
<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Blake G.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Chris L.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Kevin K.	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Tim R.

Action Items

- N/A

Decisions

- Motion to purchase used machine from Steve M. for \$800. Motion: B. Gordon, Second: A. George

2025-08-25 - PQGSA Meeting Agenda

1. **Establish Quorum @ 7:33 PM**
2. **Exec Board Updates**
 - a. Player agent election results: Alex George (Chad)
3. **President's Report (Chad)**
 - a. Blake Ortiz will take on 8U Coordinator – **Welcome Blake O.!**
 - b. Most critical needs for the fall
 - i. 6U Coordinator? – **Chad will reach out to Chris Merlo.**
 - ii. Feedback on coach's clinic? Have another in Fall? – **Good feedback on coach's clinic. Suggesting 6U-8U and 10U-12U. Chad to reach out to Nate for availability.**
 - iii. Pitching Clinics (Eugene)
 1. Sept 14th (4-5:30 and 6-7)
 2. Oct 15th
 3. Action item to send out interest form – **Alignment to charge \$10 per person.**
 - c. Fall Ball 2025
 - i. Fall 2025 Registration
 - ii. MSE Review – **Overall good feedback. Note to include what equipment is needed for assessments (particularly 8U). It would have been helpful for 12U assessments to be slightly longer. Batting cages worked well for 10U as a larger group. Consider running in smaller groups (similar to spring rec).**
 - iii. Fall Field permits:
 - iv. Restrooms with Patriot (Chad will order for delivery after labor day)

- v. Background checks and safesport (Chad and Eugene)
 - vi. Pitching machine purchase from Steve (\$800) – [Plan to buy Steve's machine \(store in field 7 shed\) and purchase a new one before allstar season \(for the cage\). Motion to purchase used machine from Steve M. for \\$800. Motion: B. Gordon, Second: A. George](#)
 - d. Preliminary discussions regarding merger
4. **VP Report (Donella)**
- a. Field permits
5. **Player Agent (Alex)**
- a. N/A
6. **Secretary (Shawna)**
- a. N/A
7. **Treasurer Report (Kevin)**
- a. N/A
8. **PQ Tournament (TBD)**
- a. Begin seeking members to fill committee – [Goal is to have one member per division.](#)
9. **All-Stars (TBD)** – [Shawna to text Shana Potter to see if she's interested.](#)
10. **Fields (Aush)**
- a. Work with coordinators and coaches to assign weeks to water
 - b. Find at least one person from each division for field crew
 - c. Redoing mounds with clay; schedule a day
 - d. Field Day?
11. **Equipment (Blake/Kevin)**
- a. New nets and wiffles? Estimates?
12. **Sponsorships (Rick)**
- a. Reach out to sponsors to see if they want a plaque and banner, suggestion for social media post.
 - b. Suggestion to include something in PQ tournament
 - c. Action item to revisit sponsorship tiers (what sponsors get for each tier)
13. **Uniforms (Chris)**
- a. Extra coaches uniforms?

14. Social Media / League Book Updates (Anne)

- a. Work with coordinators to identify team representatives to post

15. Trophies (Alex)

- a. Fall 2025 – 2 weeks turnaround for 6U trophies for Fall

16. Division Coordinator Updates (6U?,8U-Blake, 10U-Tim, 12U-Catherine) – [NCFB schedules should be out 8/31.](#)

17. UIC Updates (Steve)

18. Action Items / Discussions / Decisions

19. Strategic / Future Planning

20. New Business

21. Round Table

22. Adjournment @ 8:43 PM